Department of
MECHANICAL ENGINEERING

Notice

In view of the One-Day Seminar on Smart Structures: Energy-Efficient Economy,
on October 09, 2024 at Ibn Khaldun Auditorium, University of Kashmir, the
mid-semester examination paper of 3rd and 5th semesters, Mechanical
Engineering scheduled on that day, have been postponed. The new date of the said
papers will be announced separately.
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